
OUR WELCOMING NEW HOME In the vibrant South Kensington  

neighborhood will propel us forward as a leader in ceramicsIN 2021

A PREVIEW OF WHAT’S COMING 

• 32,000 square foot facility with 
   rooftop garden and outdoor pavilion 

• double the number of classrooms

• new spaces dedicated to youth 
   classes and after-school programs

• more and larger artist studios and a 
  dedicated studio for visiting artists
 
• the most technologically advanced 
  art-making equipment
 
• larger galleries for more dynamic 
   exhibitions and installations
 
• larger, more flexible public spaces 
   for special events and conferences

ClayTogether
THE CLAY STUDIO  |  137-139 N SECOND STREET  |  PHILADELPHIA, PA 19106  | THECLAYSTUDIO.ORG

Designed by Digsau Architects, 
The new Clay Studio will be 
the first of its kind ceramic arts 
facility built from the ground 
up in the United States. 
 
With a recent award from the 
Windgate Foundation, we now 
have a remaining $1.5 million 
to raise for this $13.7 million 
project, and we plan to break 
ground in the fall of 2019.

This is a defining moment, 
when our shared creativity 
and support becomes an even 
greater force for good.

Jennifer D. Martin     
Executive Director
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